
SWGC GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

October 3, 2024 

1:00 PM 

 

Meeting was held at Shorecliffs Golf Club. 

 

PRESIDENT: Vicky Vieley 

 

The need to create a flyer to join our Women’s golf club AND send out e-mails to our club members was 

discussed.  Mary Willenborg volunteered to handle both.  Thank you Mary! 

 

The 2025 board members sign-up sheet was circulated.  The roles and responsibilities of the board were 

discussed.  It’s possible the current board would review the possibility of combining positions and 

streamlining these roles so that it’s easier to manage the club for 2025. However, we need members to 

volunteer to fill the open positions before we revamp the positions. 

 

The 2025 Monthly Desk sign- up sheet was circulated. Only one person is needed to do the monthly 

desk position.  How to handle the weekly sign ups was discussed. 

 

VICE PRESIDENT: Christmas party menu is in progress.  The luncheon is scheduled at Shorecliffs 

Clubhouse on Monday, December 9. The sign-up sheet was circulated at the meeting.  If you are 

interested in attending, email Patrice King. 

 

TREASURER: Carolyn Sherman.  

  

Balance: $2,258.20. The checking account balance must remain at $2,000.00 or club will be charged a 

$15 monthly service charge. 

 

HANDICAP: Mary Willenborg  

 

Remember to post your scores correctly and make sure the scorecards are given to Mary. 

 

MEMBERSHIP: Leslie Nolan 

 

The renewal forms were distributed.  The forms are due by October 31, 2024. 

 

50/50:  

 

$55.00 collected; Cheryl Waters was the winner:  $27.50 

 

Meeting adjourned 1:30 pm 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted  

 

Erni Torres, Secretary 

 


